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Agenda Item 4.1
Topic:
Selection of Audit Firm

Strategic Plan:  
Goal 1, Objective 3 – Be operationally efficient in order to maintain a low cost of attendance for students
Presented By:
Dr. David Hellmich & Melissa Dye
Presentation:


A requests for proposals (RFPs) was sent to four firms (Wipfli LLP, Sikich LLP, Crowe Horwath, and Knutte & Associates) and was advertised in the Daily Gazette and Telegraph.  

The RFP requested narratives that describe the firm’s qualifications and general plans for the College and Foundation audits.  Prices were requested for three years.  Due to the component unit relationship of the Foundation to the College, the fees were requested as a package.

Proposals were received from Wipfli LLP and Sikich LLP.   The two audit firms are comparable in terms of their ability to perform high quality work.
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SVCC YR 1 41,500         50,000        

SVCC YR 2 42,750         51,000        

SVCC YR 3 44,000         52,000        

Foundation YR 1 10,250         9,500          

Foundation YR 2 10,600         9,600          

Foundation YR 3 10,900         9,700          

3 Year Total 160,000       181,800      


The College’s audit fee was $46,800 for FY16; the Foundation’s audit fee was $10,500 for FY16.

Recommendation:

The administration recommends the Board approve a three-year contract with Wipfli LLP to be the College’s audit firm. 
